Dear Shadowing Group Leader,
Thank you for your patience during this uncertain time.

We are working hard to create the greatest opportunity for
engagement in the 2020 Shadowing Scheme taking everyone’s
considerations into account.

We are continuing to work with publishers and the shortlisted
authors and illustrators to deliver the best Shadowing experience
during this period of school closures while respecting copyright,
licensing and honouring the value of the shortlistees work.

The CKG Shadowing timetable is under review and we are looking at
a period of extension to this year’s Scheme. We will share details of
changes once these are confirmed.

All group leaders will be updated by email by the 6th April if not
before.

Please note the Peters offices are currently closed. Please direct all
gueries to ckg@cilip.org.uk and we will respond to you as quickly as
we can.

Many thanks for your continued support and understanding.

With best wishes,
The CKG Team
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